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FIVE (5) POSITIVE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) CASES  
AT BENEFICIAL IN-HOME CARE FACILITY 

 
EAST WENATCHEE – On July 30, 2020, Chelan-Douglas Health Distrcit (CDHD) confirmed five (5) 
cases of COVID-19 at Beneficial In-home Care in East Wenatchee, Washington.  As required, all 
five (5) employees who tested positive are isolating at home.  CDHD staff is in communication 
with the facility to review their COVID-19 plan and provide updated guidance on next steps.   
 
Public health would like to remind everyone to keep a six (6) foot distance from others and wear 
a mask in public.  Masking is the next best thing to a vaccine.  For more information, please visit 
www.cdhd.wa.gov/covid-19 and follow us on Facebook & Twitter.   
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